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Question 

 
“The amount of money Northamptonshire Police will receive from both the 
Education Funding Agency and The Northampton Free School Trust for selling the 
land that is currently subject to a heads of agreement between Northamptonshire 
Police and Crime Commissioner office and the Education Funding Agency.  
  
The independent valuations of the land being sold that both Northamptonshire 
Police and the Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commissioner obtained. The land 
being defined as that which is subject to a heads of agreement between the Police 
and Crime Commissioners office and the Education Funding Agency.” 

 

Answer 
 
I am writing to advise you that, following a search of our paper and electronic 
records, I have established that the information you requested is held by this 
Department. 
 
It has been published on the OPCC’s website and be found at: 
 
http://www.northantspcc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Executive-Order-
0062-Estates-Strategy-and-Proposals-for-the-Future-Development-of-the-Wootton-
Hall-Site.pdf 
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